Sabin Dual Language Magnet School

2216 W. Hirsch

Chicago, Ill. 60622

August 27, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome to the 2021-2022 school year. I hope that you and your family are well and that, despite ongoing concerns over our current health emergency, you've been able to enjoy time with those special to you.

My name is Ms. Torres, your second-grade teacher, who is looking forward to having your child in our classroom. I would like to take the time to thank you in advance for giving me the opportunity to build a community of passionate learners with you and your child. Together we can accomplish greatness and develop successful citizens for the future.

As you are aware, due to the spread of the COVID-19 virus, CPS has mandated students to wear masks during the day. They will be able to removed them during lunch to eat. Here is a brief summary of what you may expect.

School starts this Monday, August 30th at 9:00-4:00. Please make sure that you do the Health Screener before coming to school. It is imperative that your child be prepared for

school each day. I send an invite for you as a parent to "Google Classroom". Please, parent go to your email account and accept my invitation. Here I will post assignments, information and invites for "Google Meets" for chats, concerns and other matters.

As always, I will be available for Parent-Teacher conferences to discuss any concerns that you might have. You can can E-mail me at (RTorres6@cps.edu).

I look forward to meeting each and every one of you and creating a year full of rich and fun learning.

Sincerely,

Ms. R. Torres